
Public education has been crushed by government's closure mandates and now ineffective actions to get public schools to reopen.  
For those of us with children who desperately need full-day in-person instruction, private school is the only option other than moving 
out of state.  Please do not subject private schools to the same misguided mandates that public is currently struggling with.  Leave 
Private schools as the independent educational institutions that they have been for decades.  Forcing this on private schools will 
compel some to return to public, but in this new era of remote work, many high-tech families who pay boatloads of income taxes will 
simply leave the state


